
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2015 8:05:37 AM
Subject: Fwd: 'Memo - Paris Terrorist Attacks (11.15.2015)'

Attachments: Memo - Paris Terrorist Attacks (11.15.2015).docx
ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Glaccum, David" <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Date: November 15, 2015 at 2:39:34 PM EST
To: "Patel, Swati" <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>, "Baker, Josh" <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>, "Pisarik, 
Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>, "Godfrey, Rob" <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: 'Memo - Paris Terrorist Attacks (11.15.2015)'

Team,

My apologies for the email on this day of rest, but I wanted to share a short memo related to the 
Paris terrorist attacks and the potential impact on SC. While national security is primarily a 
federal issue, I see at least two areas of SC policy that may come under additional scrutiny in the 
wake of the attack: 1) refugee resettlement, and 2) homeland security. The attached brief memo 
provides basic reported facts on the attack, a short overview of the two SC policy areas that may 
be scrutinized, and two rather minor suggestions of things we can do to make sure we are 
responding appropriately to the increased threat environment.

Happy to discuss further when the time warrants, but, for what it's worth, I wanted to make y'all 
aware of these initial thoughts.

See everyone tomorrow.

DMG

Sent from my iPhone
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